
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Letters of Support 

 

https://www.firsthorizon.com/
























Partners for Better Housing 
1670 E. Joyce Blvd., Suite 1, Fayetteville, AR  72703 

www.partnersforbetterhousing.org 

 

 

 

4/12/22 
 
Mr. James W. Corkery 
Federal Reserve Bank of Philadelphia 
Ten Independence Mall  
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
Email: comments.applications@phil.frb.org 
 
Jason Almonte, Director for Large Bank Licensing 
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency 
340 Madison Avenue, Fifth Floor  
New York, New York 10173  
Email: LargeBanks@occ.treas.gov 
 
RE: TD Bank, NA to Acquire First Horizon Bank 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I am writing to recognize First Horizon Bank for its continued generosity and support of our 
programs.  On behalf of Partners for Better Housing, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, please 
accept this letter of support recognizing the committed partnership we enjoy with the bank. 
 
First Horizon has been a valued partner of Partners for Better Housing and our mission to build 
homes people love and afford in neighborhoods that strengthen the bonds of community here 
in Northwest Arkansas. With First Horizon’s support, we have been able to build capacity for 
our organization and continue development of the Homes at Willow Bend, our mixed-income 
homeownership community in South Fayetteville. First Horizon provided early support in the 
form of a generous $50,000 grant, which allowed us to hire our first part-time Executive 
Director, and led to the receipt of a large capacity building grant of nearly $2 million from a 
large local foundation.  
 
Through our engagement with First Horizon, we know first-hand the bank’s commitment to the 
people and businesses they serve.  We are grateful for all that the bank has done to support our 
mission.  Please let me know if I can provide further information. 
 
Sincerely, 

CEO, Partners for Better Housing 
 
cc:  First Horizon Bank via email at CRA@firsthorizon.com 































































 
  
 
April 22, 2022 
 
Mr. James W. Corkery 
Federal Reserve Bank of Philadelphia 
Ten Independence Mall  
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
Email: comments.applications@phil.frb.org 

 
Jason Almonte, Director for Large Bank Licensing 
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency 
340 Madison Avenue, Fifth Floor  
New York, New York 10173  
Email: LargeBanks@occ.treas.gov 
 
 
RE: TD Bank, NA to Acquire First Horizon Bank 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I am writing to recognize First Horizon Bank for its continued generosity and support of our 
programs.  On behalf of Palmer Home for Children, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, please 
accept this letter of support recognizing the committed partnership we enjoy with the bank. 
 
First Horizon Bank has been a valued partner of Palmer Home for Children in Hernando, MS and 
the Mid-South. For more than 125 years, Palmer Home for Children has been a safe home for 
children in need. We are proud to partner with First Horizon Bank and wanted to share how our 
mission meets Community Reinvestment Act (CRA) standards. 
 
The majority of the children and families that we serve come from low-income households or 
are homeless. While we accept referrals from across the country, the majority of the children in 
our care are from Mississippi and the Memphis Metro area. Palmer Home provides restorative 
homes to these children regardless of race, gender or background.  

We provide the following services to children ranging in age from newborn to 24 years old:  
• Campus Care – Our residential campus for children provides a Christ-centered family 

atmosphere where children feel safe, connected to trustworthy adults, and supported 
as they grow and develop in our care. Each child is placed with a caregiver couple in 
one of our six on-campus homes. 

• Foster Care – With a network of families throughout Mississippi and Tennessee, 
children receive support and connection of a family through Palmer Home’s certified 
foster families. 



• Family Care – Infants of mothers in prison receive nurturing care with the goal of 
reunification. Staff and caregivers also offer support for mothers in prison and after 
release. Our certified foster families work to cultivate the bond between the mother 
and child in their care. 

• Transitional Care – Our transitional program gives guidance and coaching for young 
adults between the ages of 18 – 24. With a goal of preparing each person for 
independence through career and vocational development, as well as other life-skills 
to succeed as young adults, this program includes housing and dedicated staff to 
support these young adults as they navigate their own individual journeys into 
adulthood.  

 
Palmer Home for Children is privately funded, allowing us to operate independently and in the 
best interest of our children.  We desire to offer healing and loving homes to all who come 
through our door and to be the first point of contact for children in need throughout Mississippi, 
Tennessee and the Mid-South.  

The love and care each child needs are matters of the heart; they’re unique to each child’s 
experience and design and can’t be quantified. However, Palmer Home is committed to the 
Whole Child Initiative in order to restore each individual child educationally, physically, 
emotionally, socially and spiritually.  In order to provide nurturing and healing homes, there must 
be homes, there must be warm beds, clean baths, tables filled with food and well-equipped 
caregivers and support teams, ready to love, serve, pray for, and nurture each child. There must 
be resources, case managers, counselors and tutors to provide these continually and in the long-
term for sustainable outcomes.  First Horizon Bank’s support helps make all this possible. 

We would welcome the opportunity to invite you to our campus so you can see our mission 
first-hand. 

Through our engagement with First Horizon Bank, we know firsthand the bank’s commitment 
to the people and businesses they serve. We are grateful for all the bank has done to help 
support our mission. 

Please let me know if I can provide further information. 

Gratefully, 

Sr. Director of Development 
























































